ERNEST G. HESSER

Crestline, Chio
May, 10, 1968

Dr. James Paul Kennedy
Director, School of Music
Bowling Green State Unlversitiy
Bowling Green, Chilo

De&ar Dr. Kennedy:-

I am very glad to know that the plcture arrlaved 1n
good condition.

As per your request, will say that 1 was a menmber of
the first faculty of Bowling Green State Normal College.
I was appolnted as muslic director, Septemberl9l4. This was
the time when first classes started. I was appointed by the
first Preslident, Dr. Homer B. Williams.

Thanking you for your thoughtfulness, I remsin

5@%:‘% %

Ernest G. Hesser

Sincerely yours

112 North Thoman Street



BOWLING GREEN STATE UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, OHIO
43402

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT February 3, 1970

Dr. James P. Kennedy

Director

School of Music

Bowling Green State University

Dear Paul:

Belated though this letter of congratulations be,
it nonetheless brings my appreciation to you and to
those of your staff and student body who labored so
diligently and brilliantly to make the latest edition of
the Opera a smashing success. In the future, I wish
you wouldn't run the administrative aspects of the
production always to the brink as you seem to like to
do, since I don't especially enjoy cliff hangers when
I have to get into the act.

Anyhow, again, congratulations.

Cordially,

Wm. Travers Jerome IIT
President

WTJ/kab
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September 17, 1970

Z\

MEMORANDUM

TOs F. E. Beatty
E. C. Ringer

FROM: Paul E. Moyer

Recently we purchased a house located at 609 East Reed.
The house is now vacant and available for whatever use the
appropriate authorities agree to,

The owner has the privilege of removing whatever
shrubbery he desires. Therefore, no shrubbery should be
moved for at least another three weeks, which would allow
Mr. DeSmith to obtain that which was agreed upon,

The kays to this property will remain in my possession
until a designated use of this structure has been made.

PEM/ jer /
CC: Glena VanWormer 0Jh£lﬂ



September 19, 1974

MEMORANDUM

T0: Robert McGeein 25
P
FROM: M. A. Sayder %ﬁ/

SUBJECT: Removal of University Owned House Locéted at 609 E. Reed

In reference to Mr. Charles Codding's memo dated September 17,
1974, (copy attached) on the above subject, our records indicate
the Music Electronic Laboratory is utitizing this property.

This office assumes you will make all necessary contacts with
pertinent personnel to inform them of this property removal and
regsulting loss of their facility.

If you desire any further information, please advige.

MAS/1o
Attachment

¢c: Mr. Paul Nusser



September 19, 1974

MEMORANDUM

T0: Robert McGeein

...\;
FROM: M. A. Snyder \Mmmmmmh

SUBJECT: Removal of University Owned House Locdted at 609 E. Reed

In reference to Mr. Charles Codding's memo dated September 17,
1974, (copy attached) on the above subject, our records indicate
the Music Electronic Laboratory is utitizing this property.

This office assumes you will make all necessary contacts with
pertinent personnel to inform them of this property removal and
regulting loegs of their facility.

1f you desire any further information, please advise.

MAS/1lo
Attachment

cc: Mr. Paul Nusser



